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Avon Park and Recreation Commission

65 East Main Street, Avon, MA 02322

Dan Hart Vice Chairperson Carl Fischer Chairperson

Ben Chapman Commissioner Stephen McCarthy Commissioner

Barbara Littlefield Commissioner Jennifer Mayo Program Director
October 8, 2019

The Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30pm with members Carl Fischer, Ben Chapman, Barbara Littlefield,
and Youth Program Director Jen Mayo present.

Minutes from the August 13, 2019, September 3, 2019 and September 17, 2019 meetings were approved with
corrections.

Jen updated the board on the Teen Program. We have 27 kids registered so far and all events and field trips have
been well attended.

Early Childhood Playground

The board began discussions on fencing, border, volunteers and food. Jen will invite Mr. Enos and Mrs. Shaw
to the October 22, 2019 meeting to get an update and plans for moving forward.

Dumpster (Miller Tracy)
Dan has reached out to the Board of Health and was informed that the board can work with any company for
this project. Dan will get pricing for the next meeting.

Fagan Drive Shed

Dan is working on a company to complete the work on the shed.

AMHS vearbook request
Tabled to a future meeting.

Playground Inspections
The board has requested that Jen make copies of the completed inspection folder for all members to review. The

invoice from Creative Recreation was incorrect, Jen will contact the company for a corrected/updated invoice
for the board.

Discussions
e The great turnout for Oktoberfest.
e Jen will attend the Ecode360 training on October 24, 2019 and update the board.
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Jennifer Mayo

Program Director
Avon Park and Recreation.



